Mr. Greg Wood City Manager City of Crossville 392 North Main Street Crossville, TN 38555

October 23, 2018

Dear Mr. Wood,

Nick's Italian Ice would like the opportunity to extend the facility use concessions sales agreement contract for the 2019 season. For the use of the facilities, we would like to offer a monthly payment installment amount for the months the stands are in use. The amounts that we are proposing are as follows: March \$50, April \$100, May \$100, June \$100, July \$100, August \$100, September \$100, October \$50. With a total payment to the City of Crossville of \$700/ year.

We have enjoyed the past two seasons and we are looking forward to an even more successful 2019 season now that we have the experience of two full seasons under our belts.

Sincerely,

Curtis & Leslee Phillips

Dba Nick's Italian Ice